
  

 
 
 

 

 

 

August 2023 

 

To:  City Council 

From:  Gary Palmer, City Administrator 

Subject: August Update 

 

I offer the following highlights: 

 

 Posted the call for volunteers to apply and serve on the MEDC, Planning Commission, 

and Transportation Advisory Committee.  You can go to www.montgomerytexas.gov/bc 

which is under the City Hall tab.  There you can find Committee information and the 

application. We will leave the notice open for a couple weeks to gather candidate 

applications.  I recommend bringing all candidates forward to a workshop discussion so 

the Council can deliberate and decide who to move forward to a regular meeting for 

appointment.  

 EDC Update 

o Subcommittee appointed to work with me and Dave on bylaws and ED Director 

analysis 

o Strategic planning will take place after budget is adopted 

 Hydrology Issue Update 

 I will be on vacation (Appalachian Trail) leaving August 25th back September 6th 

http://www.montgomerytexas.gov/bc

